
OPEN 
CALL

Open Call Schützenmatte Summer Stage

The Schützenmatte will come alive with an open stage in 
the summer of 2024 from August 9th to September 14th!

Concerts, theatre try outs, open dance trainings, spoken 
word, fairy tales, public panel discussions and much more 
are possible there. 

We offer you the infrastructure of a small outdoor stage 
and you become part of a colourful and diverse programme.

Do you have any ideas for an event? ALL proposals are wel-
come, especially from BIPoC, FLINTA or migrant networks. 

Contact us by 15 May with a short description of your  
project (max. 1 A4 page: Who? What? Desired date?) at  
kulturgruppe@schuetzenmatte.be. 

Please no requests for parties or DJ events!


